The University of Mississippi

University, Mississippi

RLI # 657
UM #14-010
Request for Letter of Interest
CMAR Services
Center for Science and Technology Innovation
The University of Mississippi (UM) seeks responses to this formal Request for Letter of Interest ("RLI”), from Construction Management firms to provide professional construction services for the University of Mississippi on its Oxford campus for the Center for Science and Technology Innovation Building, formerly known as the STEM Building Project.
This project will include:
A new Center for Science and Technology Innovation (CSTI) Building designed primarily for undergraduate student use.  The total project budget is $160 million. The University aims to select a Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) for limited pre-construction and full construction management services in the delivery of this project. The CMAR will work as part of a collaborative project team alongside the Owner, Architect, and Owner’s Consultants. The delivery method for this building will be under the Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) form of agreement assuming a successful conclusion to contractual discussions.
Submission Process.
There will be 4   distinct stages leading to selection of the CMAR firm. 

Stage 1
Submit Letter of Interest.
Stage 2
Response to the RFQ. 
Stage 3
Interview.
Stage 4
Negotiation of Fee for Services.
Stage 1. - Submittal of a Letter of Interest
Letter of Interest. On-time submission is mandatory.
Prior to submitting any materials describing your firm’s qualifications, a general Letter of Interest must be submitted and received by the Office of Procurement. The letter should include your firm’s contact person by name, title, and physical address along with the phone number(s) and email addresses.

The University of Mississippi requests that the sealed Letters of Interest be submitted for the CMAR Services for the Center for Science and Technology Innovation to the Office of the Director of Procurement, Procurement Services Building,164 Jeanette Phillips Drive, P.O. Box 1848, University, MS  38677 by 2:00 p.m. (CT) on November 12, 2020, to receive consideration. Sealed documents must be marked on the outside of the envelope as follows:

RLI # 657
CMAR Services for the Center for Science and Technology Innovation

2:00 p.m. (CT)
Submission of the letter of interest MUST be made as described above to be considered for this project. If the submission is not received on time, your firm will not be permitted to participate.

You will be notified that your Letter of Interest has been received, and you will be sent Stage 2 RFQ Submission Format Requirements. 
UM reserves the right to cancel the procurement at any time for any reason.

Please direct questions to:

Department of Facilities Planning 




700 Hathorn Road



The University of Mississippi




University, MS  38677




c/o Ian G. Banner, AIA
All documents should be submitted to:




Katherine Jones



Office of Procurement Services



164 Jeanette Phillips Drive




University, MS  38677

Publication dates:  
October 14, 2020

October 21, 2020
